Dr. Joseph Grisham
Julia Drive
Hooksett, NH 03106
March 22, 2010
Dr. Paul Bolton
President
General Physicians Organization
Rollinsford, NH 03869
Dear Dr. Bolton,
I received news from my colleagues about the General Physicians Conference 2010 organized by your group and I would like to inquire about the details and requirements to attend the said conference.  Are you accepting non-members to participate in the conference?  What are the basic requirements that I must submit and how should I apply for the conference?
I am a general physician employed as a school doctor and I am very interested in attending your activity.  I believe that your activity would be an excellent venue to gain new insight and advance knowledge in the field of medicine.  I am hoping that your organization gives a chance to new graduates to participate in your meaningful activity.
If you need to contact me, you may reach me at 603-641-8111.
Thank you.  I pray for your positive action.
Sincerely,
Dr. Joseph Grisham

